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Marion Township Continued Budget Meeting Held October 14, 2019 at the Township Building 
 
Present: Archie Gettig, Jr., John (Rick) Dillon, Herb Chapman and Angel Emery 
Guests: None 
 
Chairman Gettig called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m. 
 
Discussion was held about projects being done within the township.  The estimate for the Sand Ridge and 
Weights Lane pipe replacement projects was reviewed, currently half ($20,000) the amount of the project, 
was received from Centre County Liquid Fuels in the form of a grant. 
 
There is currently $56,126.09 in Marion Township’s state liquid fuels account with an estimated $36,887.70 
to be received in 2020.  There is $36,379.40 in the state equipment fund with an estimated $9,221.93 being 
received in 2020. 
 
The building at the park that will be used as a substation for Howard Fire Company was discussed as well 
as the possibility of paving from Weight’s Lane in to the park.  Gettig will get prices.  Dillon would like to see 
a sign on the building that says “Substation”, Howard Fire Company has discussed doing that.  The board 
will reach out to Howard Fire Company to present the idea of the fire tax going in to the work that is being 
done at the substation rather than going to the fire company.   
 
Dillon mentioned keeping the budget pretty much the same as 2019 with the exception of the park which he 
would like to increase by $1,000.   
 
Dillon requested Emery contact Louis Glantz to see if he would be available to attend all the BOS meetings 
in 2020 and what the cost would be. 
 
Dillon would like to start a new line item for the truck purchase to put money back so that the township is 
prepared for the payments. 
Emery will make changes to budget and present at the November BOS meeting. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 8:04 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Angel Emery, Secretary/Treasurer   Archie Gettig Jr., Head Chairman 
 
 
_____________________________________  _______________________________________ 
John R. Dillon, Vice-Chairman    Herbert Chapman, Supervisor 


